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Topeka Collegiate Announces Merit-Based Scholarships
Three-year scholarships available for students transferring into sixth grade

TOPEKA, KANSAS – As the only independent school in the region, Topeka Collegiate announced
two new merit-based scholarships available for rising sixth grade students transferring to the school
during the 2021-2022 school year. These scholarships range from $8,000-12,000 per year and will be
awarded for up to a three-year period.

Families who transferred to the school during the 2020-2021 school year are also eligible to apply,
given the unique nature of their first year at the school.

Families are invited to contact the Admissions Office by July 26, 2021 to be considered for this
opportunity. All potential students will be required to participate in a one-hour assessment. Private
tours are also available.

“We understand that there are students looking for additional challenge and would benefit from the
accelerated curriculum that Topeka Collegiate has been providing for nearly 40 years,” said Dr. Lyn
Rantz, Head of School. “Thanks to the generosity of our donors, we’re able to offer these
scholarships to any student who is academically ready - regardless of their financial circumstances.”

To learn more about this opportunity, please contact the Admissions Office at 785-228-0490 or by
emailing sayhello@topekacollegiate.org.

***

As the only independent college preparatory school in the region, Topeka Collegiate’s mission is to
prepare students for advanced education, successful careers and responsible citizenship through a
commitment to academic excellence and humanitarian ideals. Topeka Collegiate admits students of
any race, color, national and ethnic origin to all the rights, privileges, programs and activities generally
accorded to students at the school. It does not discriminate on the basis of race, culture, religion,
sexual orientation, or socioeconomic status in administration of its educational policies.

To learn more, visit www.topekacollegiate.org.
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